Annual Financial Report EDPC 2022-23 
The precept was increased to £17,820 in 2022 due to the increase in expenditure with the Neighbourhood Plan. 
The balance at the end of March last year was just under £29,000. The PC had ~£36,000 in the bank at the end of March 2023. £7,500 of this is the remainder of a grant for the expenses for the Neighbourhood Plan. About £10,000 is CIL money that has to be used for infrastructure. 
Donations have been made to the Royal British Legion, CAB Henley, St John Ambulance, Sue Ryder Clean Slate.

The main expenditure apart from the usual annual invoices for maintenance, providing allotments and for administration and clerk services over the last year, has been on the necessary expenses of the Neighbourhood Plan. An overhead projector was purchased and has been invaluable. After a tree fell during the year work to the trees alongside the Community Orchard was carried out. More tree work will become necessary in the autumn. With the help of a District Councillor grant some trees have been planted outside the Village Hall to celebrate the Queen’s life.
VAT has been claimed and the accounts have been taken to the internal auditor. The accounts must be submitted to the external auditor again this year. 
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